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Washington, Novernber 25, 1992

No. 190

Excel1lency,

I have the honour to acknowledge with thanks receipt
of your Note cf November 4, 1992 which refers to, recent
discussions between representatives of our two governments
regarding the Agreemuent between the Governnxent of Canada and
the Government of the United States cf Axuerica Concerning the
Transboundary Movemnt of Hazardous Waste, which was signed
October 28, 1986 and which entered into force on November 8,
1986.

1 have the further honour to inform you that the
proposais outlined in your Note are acceptable to the
Governinent of Canada.

Therefore, your Note, and this Note in reply, which
is equally authentic in Eriglish and French, shall coristitute an
Agreement between the Government of Canada and the Government
of th e Unxited States of America arnending their 1986 Agreemient
Concerning the Transboundary Hovexuent of 1Hazardous Waste which
will enter into force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of nxy
highest consideration.

e e H.Bu ney
Ambassador

The Honourable Lawrence Eagleburger
Acting Secretary of State

Department of State


